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  SMCC Preschool -   
Where Children love to Learn, and Learn with Love!  

It’s hard to believe our first month of preschool has already flown by! We’ve all been 
busy learning new routines and getting to know one another, and I can’t wait for the exciting 
adventures ahead. 

Mark your calendars for our Halloween parties: October 30th for the 3-4 
Monday/Wednesday class and October 31st for the 3-4 Tuesday/Thursday and 4-5 classes. 
We’ll have a sign-up sheet at the entrance for parents interested in bringing treats for the 
celebrations. 

I’m so grateful to be part of these memorable moments that I hope the kids will 
cherish for years to come. As always, please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions! 
 

Elizabeth Masson 
620-575-4754 
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Chi-Rho & Christian Youth Fellowship NEWS  
Jesus said, “I do not call you servants… I have called you friends.” – John 15:15 

Chi-Rho is Junior High / 6th, 7th & 8th Grade / C.Y.F. is for High School / 9th – 12th Grade 

Leaders: Jeri Lynn Wells, Darren Watson and Kelly Rae Howard  

Scenes from around SMCC Preschool!   

    
 

   


